
  

Extraordinary Announcement concerning changes within 

Raiffeisen Bank’s Executive Bodies 
  

  

In accordance with the extraordinary disclosure requirements governed by the 24/2008. (VIII. 

15.) Finance Ministry decree, Raiffeisen Bank Zrt. hereby informs the public on the following 

changes within its Executive Bodies: 

 

Ms. Elena Filipidescu and Mr. Petro Merkulov have been appointed as members of the Board of 

Directors with effect from 5th of October 2022.  

 

The new members will replace Ms. Iryna Arzner and Mr. Peter Jacenko whose functions as 

members the Board of Directors will cease to exist with effect from 5th of October 2022. 

 

Budapest, 06 October 2022  

  

  

Raiffeisen Bank Zrt.  

  

 

 

  


